
FanuEns Fnrcno InRrcarroN Co.
P.O. Box 394

RnrE, Ioano 83443

November 18,2020

Idaho Department of Water Resources

Attention: Mr. James Cefalo

900 N Skyline Dr., Suite A
Idaho Falls, ID 83402

Dear Mr. Cefalo,

This is a written response, confirming our telephone call, expressing the desire of the Farmers

Friend Irrigation Company to withdraw the application for a transfer of diversion. The case of
#83758 has been re-considered by the parties involved and amicably settled. Please consider this
matter closed.

The Farmers Friend Irrigation Company expresses sincere thanks to you for your time and

consideration in scheduling the cancelled pre-hearing conference.

Y

Board chairman


